
Providence St. Joseph tried to scare us into submission,  
but we proved this week that we won’t back down. 

Wednesday marked the first ever strikes for our members in Petaluma, Napa,  
and Humboldt County. Providence thought they could get away with extracting money 

 from our hospitals while cutting staffing and benefits. Now they know that we will  
fight for each other, our patients, and our hospitals.

For our colleagues who are being illegally locked out in retaliation,  
we’ve got your back! We are going to fight for back pay  

for any shifts missed due to the lockout. 
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WE DID IT!


